
’ Media 
This is Broadband. This is the wav, 

James P. Campbell 
Vice President, Law & Public Policy 
(904) 619-5686 
(904) 619-0342 facsimile) 

Via Airborne Exoress 

CONFIDENTIAL 

Mr. Victor Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineer, Carrier Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

October 6, 1999 

Re: Response to PSC Complaint #2473451 filed by Ms. Harriet 
Minutillo 

Dear Mr. Cordiano: 

MediaOne Florida Telecommunications, Inc. (“Mediaone”) requests 
confidential treatment of its response letter to you dated May 14, 1999, which is 
enclosed. This letter was written in response to the above-referenced complaint 
filed by Ms. Harriet Minutillo. 

At the same time MediaOne was asked to provide the attached response to 
your office, BellSouth was also asked to provide similar responses. To date, your 
office reports that BellSouth has not provided the information requested. Your 
office has expressed a desire to obtain BellSouth’s version of events prior to 
BellSouth having knowledge of the facts contained in Mediaone’s letter dated 
May 14, 1999. 

Accordingly, at the suggestion of your office, MediaOne is requesting 7800 Belforf Parkway 

confidential treatment of its response in anticipation of further regulatoly 
proceedings related to this matter. This response will be declassified once 
BellSouth responds properly. Suite 270 

Jacksonville FL 32216 6925 

confidential storage pending advice on Doc.MEh~ ~ 1 -  w r  t i  -DATE 

te1/904 619 4000 
handling from OPR staff. 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call Sheila Gallagher, 
Regional Legal Administrator, at 904/619-3388. 

Very truly yours, 

James P. Campbell 
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Ron Lindemann 
John Higginbottom 
Herb Papke 
Sheila L. Gallagher 


